Angela Steehl

From: Leon Smith <kachemakian@gmail.com>
Sent: Woednesday, April 21, 2021 11:56 AM
To: Rep. Kevin McCabe

Subject: HB166A

Hi Kevin,

Sign me up as supporting your bill concerning license plates in the state of Alaska. It is a tough job you are doing, and |
admire your commitment.
Leon



